
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 127

Approved February 28, 1991

RESOLVED, That the Department of Planning and Develop-

ment is requested to study the feasibility of constructing a

Neutaconkanut Park Youth Center and to identify sources of

both the public and private sector for said project.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 128

Approved February 28, 1991

RESOLVED, That the Rhode Island Department of Transpor-

tation is requested to replace the Union Avenue Bridge, the West-

minster Street Railroad Bridge No. 926 and the Broadway Railroad

Bridge No. 927, according to its more recent Cities and Towns

Bridge Replacement Study.
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND MAYOR VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

Rose M. Mendonca p, Michael R. Clement

City Clerk ° Y`` First Deputy

Clerk of Council `~``~'µ Jean M. Angelone
Second Deputy

DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK
CITY HALL

March 6, 1991

Mr. Daniel P. Fanning
R. I. Department of Transportation
State Office Bldg. - Room 210
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Mr. Fanning,

Enclosed is certified copy of Resolution No. 128 passed by

the City Council on February 21, 1991 and approved by His Honor

the Mayor on February 28, 1991.

The Resolution was sponsored by Councilwoman Josephine

DiRuzzo and Councilman John J. Lombardi.

Very truly yours,

Rose M. Mendonca
City Clerk

RMM/bp

Enc.



Rhode Island Department of Transportation

Office of the Director
Two Capitol HN
210 State Office Building,Providence, R.l. 02803 - 1124
(401) 277-2481- Voice / TDD

Tune 25, 1991

ids. Rose M. Mendoica
City Clerk
Providence City Hall
25 Dorrance Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear lrs. Mendonca

STATE OF
RHODE ISLAND

AND PROVIDENCE
PLANTATIONS

is in response to the City Council Resoliti.on #128 that
was previously forwarded to this office concerning three bridges in
the City of Providence.

The Ln.zon Avenue, Westminster Street and Broadway Railroad
bridgo.s have been included in the Department's Comprehensive Bridge
Improvement Program. The Department is currently coordinating
these projEct:s very closely with the City of Providence.

We hope to have a project advertised for construction for the
Union Avenue bridge over the next few months; subject to receiving
approval from Amtrak. In addition, a project should be advertised
next spring for improvemer_ts to the Broadway Railroad bridge. A
project for the Westminster street bridge will be undertaken when
the wor.1; on the Broadway Railroad bridge is completed.

if you have any questions, please contact Chuck Alves of my
staff at 277-2481.

Sincerely,

/7
/

an Daniel P.  'r-g
Director

rPF:WA:djp

cc Edmund Z'. Parker, Jr.


